
Proposed Expansion of Mayfield School 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 
that the governors of Mayfield School intend to expand Mayfield School, Campus Whitehaven, Red 
Lonning, Whitehaven CA28 8UG by the addition of 30 places, raising capacity to 160 from its current 
level of 130. The proposed implementation date of the change is 1 September 2019. 

The number of children at the school in January 2019 was 148. The proposed change will officially 
recognise the increased capacity available at the new Whitehaven campus.  

This notice is an extract from the full proposal which is available to view at 

www.cumbria.gov.uk/childrensservices/school-organisation  

or 

http://www.mayfield.cumbria.sch.uk/  

or, on request from the school. 

Within four weeks of the publication of this notice, i.e. by Wednesday 19 June 2019, any person 
wishing to raise objections or make comments on the proposal may do so in writing to the School 
Organisation Team, Cumbria County Council, Parkhouse Building, Baron Way, Kingmoor Business 
Park, Carlisle CA6 4SJ or by emailing school.organisation@cumbria.gov.uk. 

 

Signed: David Batten   Chair of Governors (Mayfield School) 

Publication date: Wednesday 22 May 2019 

Explanatory notes: 

All objections made (and not withdrawn in writing within the representation period) will be sent in 
full to Cumbria County Council’s Cabinet. The final decision on whether or not to enlarge Mayfield 
School will be made using guidance provided by the Department for Education, by the Cabinet of 
Cumbria County Council, within two months of the end of the representation period. 
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